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UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

Staff applications are 

being accepted now 

through Feburary 11th ! 

If you are interested in 

applying, visit FUEL 2024 

Staff Application to 

complete the short 

survey. 

 
 

On December 8-10, Timberland Bible 
Church hosted the third annual 

quizzing retreat: It’s Beginning to 
Look a Lot Like Quiz-Mas.  At Quiz-
Mas, we take a weekend to study the 

upcoming quiz material, write 
questions, play games, and actually 

quiz.  This retreat has been honing in 
on what makes a great quiz retreat, 
and Quiz-mas will be available on a 
national level in 2024!  Can’t wait to 

see you there!  - Jake Ballard 
 

 

REFUEL NORTH 

Despite the very cold 
temperatures and icy conditions, 
reFUEL North was once again a 
great time of learning, activities, 

games, friendship and overall 
worship of our great God! 

 

 

LOOKING TO 
WATCH OR RE-
WATCH FUEL? 

Watch at   

__https://www.youtube.com/@
TurningPointYouthMinistries    
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